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SCARY STORYTELLING 
Speak-A-Thon & Open House 

 

Tuesday, October 27, 2020 
6:30 PM - 8:30 PM 

 

Here is an opportunity to either tell a scary story or do a presentation of a scary 
story or a poem to complete a Pathways project.  Now if you don't have a scary 
story, but want to give a speech, we'll take that, too. Don't be SCARED...SIGN UP 
FOR A SPEAKING SPOT! 
  

Location:  
VIRTUAL/ONLINE ZOOM.US MEETING 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82298871489?pwd=NTNxTlVsQnl6MXMxNWVTWjF6QmNXUT09 
 
 
 

HURRY! Contact Vice President Education Rodger Cota, DTM, PDG 
to request a speaking spot for the meeting! 

Phone: 562-619-0076 or email:  rcotacat@gmail.com 
 

 
http://www.meetup.com/The-Officers-Club-of-District-ONE/ 

http://officersclub.toastmastersclubs.org 
 

The Officers' Club of District ONE is an Advanced Club  
dedicated to the growth and development of all Toastmasters members. 

 


